
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

14. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 14.1 Jeffs Vehicle Deliveries Ltd 
 
  The Committee considered a letter from Mr Graham Boulger, General Manager, Jeffs Vehicle 

Deliveries Ltd in which he expressed concern about the ability of his company to undertake 
their business in delivering motor vehicles within a legal manner in Christchurch. 

 
  The Committee received the information and requested that staff discuss the matter with the 

General Manager Mr Graham Boulger and report back to the Committee in due course. 
 
 14.2 Linwood High School - Board of Trustees 
 
  In addition the Committee received and considered a copy of the correspondence from the 

Linwood College Board of Trustees to the Mayor, dated 5 May 2004 in which they expressed 
their concern at the increased 60 km speed limit on Aldwins Road outside the school. 

 
  A copy of the reply from the Chairman to the Board of Trustees was also tabled for the 

information of members and it was decided that as indicated in this response information on 
traffic speeds be provided to the school and a report on the traffic safety issues raised by the 
school be brought to the June 2004 meeting of the Committee. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


